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Team Update August 5, 2013 
 
Dear Scholars Inn Bakehouse Cycling Program Sponsor, Supporter, Friend, Participant, 
 
It’s been an extraordinary mid-season campaign for your cyclists on the Scholars Inn Bakehouse squad.  
The local development team continues to exert its dominance on the Midwest while representing itself 
as one of the most respected and visible teams in the area.  We currently have over 60 cyclists across 5 

categories including 12 women.  Visit us at https://www.scholarsinncycling.org/.   
 
Since the start of the competitive season, we have combined for over 155 results including 9 first place 
finishes (6%) and 57 top-ten finishes (37%).  Our formidable results are in direct proportion to your 
generosity and support, allowing these 
athletes to test themselves each weekend 
at competitive venues across the region 
by supplementing some of the expense of 
racing.  For that we are grateful.   
 

In addition to the Scholars Inn Bakehouse development team, we are 
well into our first year’s commitment to the Category 1 Elite program; 
Panther Cycling presented by Bakehouse Granola.  This top-tier regional 
team has already posted several victories and podium finishes at some 
of the Midwest’s most prestigious elite venues and provides a landing 
pad for the development program’s top cyclists.  Follow 
panther/Bakehouse here:  
https://www.facebook.com/PantherCycling?fref=ts. 
 
We generally meet as a team on the last Thursday of each month at the 
downtown Scholars Inn Bakehouse at 8:00pm.  You have an open 
invitation to join us.  We are also on Facebook.  Follow Scholars Inn 
Bakehouse cycling here:  https://www.facebook.com/pages/Scholars-
Inn-Bakehouse-Cycling-
Team/115986391812519. We 
have over 189 Likes and have a 

weekly reach of over 176 readers.  We also compete year-‘round!  
Join us as we present the season opening race for the Ohio Valley 
Cyclocross series at Karst Farm Park on September 15, 2013. Visit 

the series here: http://ovcx.com/. 
 
In addition, we host and participate in Bloomington’s well 
attended weekly training programs including; published 
Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday training rides and every other 
Tuesday time trials.  These local events often attract between a 
dozen and fifty+ riders from the community for each event.  
 
Thank you again for your support.  It is a pleasure to earn your 
respect and represent you each time we race or ride our bicycles. 
 
Tom Saccone 
Director, Scholars Inn Bakehouse Cycling 
sacconetom@gmail.com 
www.scholarsinncycling.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Total First Top 3 Top 10 Field

155 9 22 57 90

6% 14% 37% 58%
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